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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Nicholas VanderVegte <mlickne1@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 7:33 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 2228 Bush Ave.Vander Vegte Ltr.4-24-13

Attachments: Permit #'s.jpg; Pixley Chimney Inspection.pdf; HVCA Inspection.pdf

Mai Vang, 

I am attaching the inspections that were completed 2 weeks ago. The chimneys are not used and we won't likely 

have them fixed until we sell the house. I called Jerry in the Mechanical Safety  office and he didn't really have 

a solution to the permit signature issue. I've also attached the numbers from permit inspection. I have attempted 

to get a Saint Paul licensed hvac person to sign the permit with no success. Perhaps the council or fire inspector 

has another suggestion to resolve this issue. Thank you for hearing my appeal. Please let me know what the next 

steps are. 

Nick VanderVegte 

651-308-0901 

 

On Wed, Apr 24, 2013 at 3:57 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Vander Vegte, 

  

Attached please find a letter in the above matter. 

  

  

  

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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